FY21 Pavement Preservation Pro

SPRING 2021

The City of Prescott and their contractor, Sunland
Asphalt, are set to begin a pavement preservation project.
Pre-paving activities are scheduled for the week of May 24, 2021, with asphalt
removal beginning June 1. The project consists of milling the roadway and
installing a chip seal application along the roadways highlighted in the map
below. Crews will return in late summer to apply a seal coat. Additional work
includes the adjustment of utility covers to the finished road grade and restoring

disturbed traffic striping.

Once complete, these improvements
will extend pavement life and improve
the ride quality for Prescott motorists.
The project is scheduled for comple-

tion in fall 2021.

The City is dedicated to keeping the
traveling public, businesses and res-
idents informed of potential construc-
tion impacts throughout the project.
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Please be aware of lane closures,
reduced speeds, rough road
conditions, loud noise and flagging
operations throughout the work zones.
Motorists should allow for extra
time to get through the area and use
an alternate route if possible.
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Steve Guizzo Tim Sherwood Michael Lucarelli
Capital Projects Manager Construction Services Manager Project Manager
City of Prescott City of Prescott Sunland Asphalt

Visit www.prescotfroadconstruction.com for additional project information.
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FY21 Pavement
Preservation Project

Scheduled to begin
the week of May 24, 2021

Access will be maintained when

possible. However, temporary
restrictions may occur when
paving operations are taking place.





